
 

MEDIA RESPONSE 

SUBJECT: ”KILLER CROSSING”  

The department confirms that it signed a Memorandum of Understanding with the South 

African National Roads Agency SOC Limited (SANRAL), who invited tenders for the 

upgrading of three Intersections on N8/R31, N12/R31 and R31/R357. We are pleased 

to partner with SANRAL to bring about much safer roads for all road users.  

 

 

Ms Crystal Robertson       DATE: 14 June 2017 

(Spokesperson) 

 


